Republic of the Philippines

Department of Education
RegionV
SCHOOLS DIVISION OF SORSOGON

ADVISORY

to Division Memorandum No. 180 s. 2025, Division Capacity Building of School Heads and
Public Schools District Supervisors on the Policy Guidelines on the Implementation of the
Revised School-Based Management (SBM) )System and on the Technical Assistance Mechanism
Agenda (TAMA) of Region V
September 24, 2025

To:  Assistant Schools Division Superintendent
SGOD and CID Chiefs
Public Schools District Supervisors/ OIC-PSDSs
All Others Concerned

1 This is to announce that the schedule for the Division Capacity Building of School Heads
and Public Schools District Supervisors on the Policy Guidelines on the Implementation of
the Revised School-Based Management (SBM) System and on the Technical Assistance
Mechanism Agenda (TAMA) of Region V for Batch 5 per Division Memorandum 180, s.
2025 scheduled on September 29-30 and October 1, 2025 has been reset to October 28 - 30, 2025
due to the impending threat of Tropical Storm Opong.

2 As our participants’ safety is our top priority, the understanding and cooperation of the

field is hereby enjoined. For further updates and instructions,please check our official
communication channels.

3. For immediate dissemination and guidance.

JOSE L. DONCILLO, CESO V
Schools Division Superintendent

Balogo Sports Complex, Balogo, Sorsogon City, Sorsogon 4700
Landline: (056) 211-6461

Email: sorsogon@deped .gov.ph
Website: depedsorsogon.com.ph
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